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8/1/2024  

 Dear Brothers, 

Hope you’re all having a great summer and enjoying this beautiful weather. As a 
reminder, there will be NO MEETING tomorrow night. Our next monthly meeting will be 
held on Friday, September 6th. 

ASSOCIATE MEMBER OF THE YEAR 

Congratulations to Andy Florey our AOH Associate Member of the Year!!! 

A dinner to celebrate Andy will be held at the Hall on Saturday, August 24th at 6:00 
PM.  If would like to join the list of speakers, please email me at 
wcardinal@cox.net.  Tickets will soon be on sale at the Hall for $35 each. 
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MUSIC AT THE HALL 

Charlie Meehan and Stu Krous will be playing at the Hall on Saturday, August 10th 
starting at 6:00 PM.  BBQ will be available. Food will be available. 

 CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 

Thanks to the Capital Improvement Committee under the Chair of Past President Kevin 
Doyle, two new air conditioning units will be installed in the next few weeks. 

STEWARDS NEWS 

New televisions for the lounge will be bought and installed this month and our Steward 
Brother Andrew Coleman has secured NFL Sunday Ticket. 
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DONATIONS  

Donations have been made through our Charitable Foundation to Community Living of 
RI and to all Catholic Churches on Aquidneck Island as well as a few parishes just over 
the bridges. 

PITCH NIGHT 

Brother Gary McCarthy’s Pitch Night will be back on Sunday, September 22nd at 4:30 
PM. Two-person teams will be picked randomly at the start of the event. 

GRILL NIGHT 

Chef Mark will be holding Saturday Night Grill Nights from 5:00 to 9:00 PM  

Lunch – will be served at the Hall on Fridays only from 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM. 

Pub Dinners at the Hall will be available on Wednesday - Friday from 4:30 to 8:00 PM. 

Check your email for any changes in service dates, times or menus. 
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AOH FAMILY FUN DAY 

Volunteers are needed: 

On Saturday, September 14th we will be holding the AOH Family Fun Day, for children 
ages 12 and under, at Morton Park.  The LAOH and the Newport Police and Fire 
Departments will also be taking part.  Please contact Jim Fowler at jfowler47@cox.net  
to volunteer. 

NO AUGUST MEETING 

 There will be no monthly meeting in August.  However, the Executive Board will still 
meet in August. Oue next full monthly meeting will occur on Friday September 6th. 

AOH NATIONAL CONVENTION 

he AOH National Convention will be held in Orlando, Florida from August 7th – 11th.  All 
information is included in the following link. 

mailto:jfowler47@cox.net
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https://aoh.com/2024AOHLAOHconvention  

LAOH NEWS 

the Lady Hibernian of the Year Dinner will be held on August 8th.  This year’s recipient is 
Kelley Coen.  Tickets are $45, and the committee accepts cash and checks. Contact 
Colleen McCarthy for tickets. (401) 662-1423.  No tickets will be sold at the door. 

The LAOH Golf Tournament will be held at Green Valley Country Club on Monday, 
August 19th.  Please reference the June and July newsletters for the full event flyer. 

PARRISH SUMMER SOCIAL 

On Wednesday, August 28th, St Augustin’s will be holding a Summer Social on the 
Church lawn from 5:30 to 7:30 PM.  See attached flyer. 

 

https://aoh.com/2024AOHLAOHconvention
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 DUES 

If you haven’t paid your 2024 dues of $120, they are now 6 months past due. On behalf 
of the board members, we sincerely do not want to see a Brother’s membership in 
jeopardy. If you have fallen on hard times, we ask that you please contact a board 
member to assist you in maintaining your membership. 

Dues can be paid by cash, check, and credit card or with Venmo @AOHNEWPORTRI. You 
can also pay through the website (aohnewport.org )  If paying by check, please mail your 
check to the Hall – 2 Wellington Avenue Newport, RI 02840 – attention Dave Kane.  If 
your dues are currently up to date, thank you! 

 

 

 

https://aohnewport.org/
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 IN MEMORIAM 

Please keep our recently deceased Brother Jack Kane Sr, the Kane family, all of our 
deceased brethren, their families, and all who are ill in our daily prayers. 

Please contact myself wcardinal@cox.net  or VP Austin Behan abehan19@gmail.com , 
via email, to inform of a Brother’s passing for ritual arrangements to be made. 

In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

Bill Cardinal 
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PLANNED EVENTS 
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GRILL NIGHT MENU 
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ST AUGUSTIN’S PARISH SOCIAL 
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LAOH Golf Outing 
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